






approved. Chairman Salzburg noted that he will work with Ms. Di Bella on the FDOT reimbursement for this 

payment, a 75% reimbursable expenditure. 

Chairman Salzburg noted there is no old business, as this was discussed earlier, re: Administrative Office 

Manager vacancy. 

Chairman Salzburg then moved to New Business. For items of "Committee Reports from Commissioners", 

"Port Security - Commissioner Salzburg", "Custom's House - Commissioner Franklin, "Economic Development 

- Commissioner Fullwood", "Emergency Management- Commission Franklin", "Technical Coordinating

Committee - Commissioner Franklin", and "TPO - Commissioner Salzburg": there is no new business for

discussion. For topics of "AIFBY Chamber- Commissioner Sturgess" and "Greater Nassau Chamber­

Commissioner Braddock", there was some discussion, re: the two Chambers have merged to form a unified

Nassau County Chamber; OPHA Commissioners stated they plan to attend upcoming planned activities as

scheduled.

Commissioner Salzburg then recognized "Other items to be brought by Commissioners" for discussion. He 

noted there is an open house workshop scheduled by the FDOT on the AlA corridor work being completed and 

directed persons to see Mr. Davis for more information. 

Chairman Salzburg asked if there were other comments. With there being none, the meeting stands 

adjourned at 7:47 p.m. 
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